September 2025

Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome back for the 2025-2026 school year! My name is Mrs. Carrelli and | will be your
child’s learning support teacher / case manager for this school year. I’'m so excited to get to
know each of you or see you again and hear all about your summer adventures! Just to give
you a little bit about me; | have been teaching for 24 years, but this will be my 2" year at
Butler. Before coming to Butler, | was a learning support teacher and a reading specialist in
the Hatboro-Horsham school district for 18 years and a kindergarten and 1%t grade teacher
in the School District of Philadelphia for 5 years.

This summer | enjoyed beach time in North Wildwood with my family and coaching my
daughters’ soccer team. My husband, Domenic, and | have 3 teenage daughters: Alyssa
(18), Gianna (15), and Lia (15). They all will be attending Abington High School in the fall.
Alyssa loves to build Legos and Gianna and Lia love soccer and hanging with their friends!
We also have 3 rescue pups; Poseidon (11), Poppy (8) and Aria (4) that love to go on walks
and play in our yard!

My hopes and dreams for each student this school year are to feel success, feel supported
and feel happy as learners. My personal hopes and dreams are to create a classroom
environment that is challenging, safe, and joyful for all learners. | will always advocate for
your child and be their biggest fan. | can’t wait to get this school year started and begin our
journey together! Please share this with your child and let them know how happy | am to be
part of their story!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Kim Carrelli
Learning Support Teacher

Kcarrelli@cbsd.org
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